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Letters Home
Globetrotters: Chessington World of Adventures letter and online consent link. (Sent by email.)

Selected Globetrotters Students: DIScoverABILITY Day letter and consent link. (Email.)

This Week
Email Filters: Email communications from school, and related agencies, are sometimes 

marked as spam or junk by email filters, as the email address is unfamiliar to the 

account. Please remember to periodically check your spam/junk folder in case this has 

happened to any messages from us. You can then add the email address to your 

“trusted senders” to help prevent this happening again.

QEII Connections: Here are the details for the next two QEII Connections sessions.

Wednesday 1st May - Coffee/Tea and chat together. All welcome 11-12

Wednesday 15th May - QEII connections (Guest TBC) All welcome 11-12 

Celebrating Bilingualism Event: Please see the attached poster for a Celebrating 

Bilingualism event being organised by the Ethnic Minority & Traveller Achievement 

Service (EMTAS) on Monday 20th May.

CYCALL Cheque Presentation: Globetrotters Class raised a brilliant £250 at their 

Christmas Fair in aid of CYCALL, who run adapted cycling sessions in Worthing that our 

students enjoy. Last Thursday they presented this to the CYCALL team.

Yoimoji of the Week: 

Zigzag
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are 

using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, 

t o  h e l p  w i t h  l e a r n i n g  a n d 

c e l e b r a t i n g  O F S T E D ’ s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese 

words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see 

our Yoimoji  posters on our 

website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Amelia, Trailblazers: Writing her name clearly by listening to Fi saying the Read Write Inc. rhymes

Phobe, Trailblazers: Excellent letter writing

Bridget, Astronauts: Creating an excellent symmetrical picture

Rameez, Cavers: Fantastic sensory drama session



Class News from Sailors Class
Sailors Class have enjoyed exploring our new topic 'Tumble'! The children have enjoyed moving in 

different ways during our weekly Forest Schools session, riding donkeys and exploring a giant ball pit! 

The children have been practising running, jumping, crawling, throwing and spinning in different ways. 

They have enjoyed splashing like sea creatures in the swimming pool whilst watching visuals of a 

variety of animals in the ocean and listening to the sound of waves!
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